
El  Patio  De  Fisgon  –  Feel
like you’ve discovered Narnia
My blog posts would imply that I pretty much do nothing but
eat in Madrid but I assure you that’s not the case. Also
ranking high on my to-do’s are drinking, tanning, exercising
(this is a new found passion that’s surprised me more than
most) and just general all round gallivanting… But it has to
be said that going out for dins is one of my very favourite
pastimes and I never need much encourage to ditch home cooking
in favour of being waited on. To this end, I am constantly on
the prowl for somewhere that will satiate my appetite and not
break the bank.

This leads me onto my current fave, El Patio De Fisgon. Not an
obvious choice for lovers of Malasaña/Chueca as it tucked away
on a swanky side street just off of Calle Ortega y Gasset (but
it’s most definitely worth the 5 or so euros in a cab) to find
yourself in what felt like something out of The Secret Garden.
*All twinkly lights, scented candles and the like – you can
picture the scene.
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The quest for somewhere simple yet swanky came about upon
realising that I was hostessing three rather glam PR gals for
the weekend, whose tastes are definitely more Balthazar than
Burger King. Suffice to say El Patio impressed on all counts.
Gorgeous food (and hefty portions), attentive staff (but not
claustrophobic-ally so), wine in abundance (and cheap at that)
ensured that my crown as a Madrid aficionado remained intact.
We ate, drank and were merry for the grand total of 70 euros;
coming from London where a soggy sarnie can set you back a
fiver this was beyond bargainous. Post dinner drinks followed
at the similarly gorgeous Punk Back which is sadly not quite
as purse friendly – but equally swish. We’re not talking the



need to remortgage a casa for a copa but it’s definitely at
the higher end of the scale price for Madrid. Saying that, if
you like to sip your gins surrounded by the beautiful people
then it’s worth letting your wallet take a hit.
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El Patio wise, I recommend requesting a table out on the
terrazza to fully enjoy the ‘see and be seen vibe’ and let’s
face it, we all look that little bit better when illuminated
by the soft focus glow of a fairy light. So what’s been one of
my best kept secrets looks set to be no more. I suggest you
book a table and for the record, the rollitos artesanos de
pato are worth every gluttonous cal.

*Slight disclaimer alert* Having recently gone back for a
second  visit,  I  have  to  red  flag  that  the  8.30pm  dinner
sitting results in your being kicked off your table (rather
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unceremoniously) by 10pm so defo book a later dins if you can…

Info
Facebook
Address: Calle de Don Ramón de la Cruz, 26, 28006 Madrid
Phone: 915 77 63 74
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